Email 1 
Subject Line: Be the Support They Need: Sponsor a White Coat
Dear [Salutation] [Last Name],
At the UF College of Veterinary Medicine, we believe every student’s journey is strengthened by the support of a caring community. This year, the Class of 2027 is preparing to step into their clinical training, a pivotal moment in their path to becoming veterinary professionals.
As part of this milestone, we’re calling on alumni like you to help equip these future veterinarians with more than just a white coat. Your $50 donation represents mentorship, encouragement, and belief in their potential to make a difference in the world.
Your gift is more than symbolic. It tells these students they’re not walking this journey alone—they have the backing of a powerful alumni community.

Sincerely,
[image: A close-up of a signature

Description automatically generated]
Keira Simmonds
Strategic Engagement Coordinator | Alumni Affairs & Annual Giving
Office of Advancement, College of Veterinary Medicine

P.S. Want to make your impact even more personal? Include a note of encouragement with your donation, and we’ll deliver it to your sponsored student on their special day. Please email your message to CVMAlumniAffairs@vetmed.ufl.edu by April 1, 2025.
Let’s rally together to support the Class of 2027.
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